
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator 

DATE: August 29, 2024 

SUBJECT: 
Adoption of the Gwinnett County Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation 

Plan 

  

The Federal Emergency Management Agency requires state and local governments to 

prepare and update multi-hazard mitigation plans every five years as a precondition for 

receiving FEMA Hazard Mitigation Assistance grant funding.  

Staff from the Gwinnett County Office of Emergency Management has worked closely 

with Gwinnett cities to provide this 2025 update.  That plan is now in the final approval 

stage at FEMA, conditional upon adoption by all municipalities. The Gwinnett County 

Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan is a County-wide service, funded by the 

County. 

Dacula’s portion of the 2025 update to the Gwinnett County Hazard Mitigation Plan has 

been provided for your review and approval.  
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